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Circular No. 58/17.                       23.10.2017. 
 
 

(For circulation among the General Secretaries of all affiliates) 
 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 

Sub :  Position of pension corpus of different banks as on 31st March, 2017. 
 
 
You are well aware of the fact that the organisation is in need of relevant statistical data back-up of 

different aspects of pension corpus.  We are going to write very soon to the CEO, IBA to provide us the 

required statistics. We shall also be forwarding our request to Convener, UFBU to make available to us the 

said data back-up. In order to make a counter check up, we are in need of collection of position from each 

bank.  Hence, the need of request arose. 

 
In every bank, the trustees of pension fund meet several times a year. One such meeting is held for passing 

the balance sheet of the corpus. Such meetings among others are attended by the general secretaries of the 

majority association for officers and award staff.  You may get in touch with our fellow comrades who are 

in the pension trust and try to obtain relevant data for your record and for sending the same to us. We 

require total corpus of the bank as on 31.03.17, total number of pensioners (cadrewise and scalewise), 

average yield from the fund and other relevant information which you deem fit.  

 
We shall be happy to know from you the desired figures at an early date.  
 
With good wishes, 
 
 
( S. SARKAR ) 
ACTING GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


